
Item -1
Presentation by Central Nebraska Humane Society for Use of 
Stolley Park for Holiday Lighting Display Fundraiser
As per Council request representatives of the Central Nebraska Humane Society will present 
a plan for the use of Stolley Park for the Holiday Lighting Display Fundraiser. The 
representatives will address the various concerns presented at the Council meeting dated 
October 22, 2002. It is the goal of the Central Nebraska Humane Society to develop an 
agreement with the City for the use of Stolley Park for the fundraising activity. Given 
Council approval staff anticipates developing an agreement with the Humane Society for the 
use of Stolley Park to be presented for Council action at the November 26, 2002 Regular 
Council meeting.
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